
Dear Friends – 

Hospice Alliance is 
committed to helping 
patients and their families 
“add life to days” each and 
every day. We rely on your 
support to bring comfort 
and dignity to those facing 
serious and life-limiting 
illnesses.

As you read our 2022 Awards 
and Accolades, note the 
710 patients in our care, 
and smile along with  your 
friends and neighbors in 
the photographs, knowing 
that your compassionate 
commitment to our mission 
makes it all possible.

Your support ensures the 
24/7 care at the Hospice 
House, Supportive Care 
Management, We Honor 
Veterans program and our 
robust complementary 
therapies program which 
includes aromatherapy, 
massage, pet, music and 
benevolent touch.
Additionally, we provide Life 
Enrichment programing 
and extensive bereavement 
offerings open to anyone in 
our community.

We understand you have 
a choice in who cares for 
you and your loved ones 
and which organizations 
you support. We are deeply 
grateful to you for choosing 
Hospice Alliance. The 
impact you make is too great 
for words. 

Gratefully,

Rita Hagen, MSN, RN
Executive Director
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YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 
YOUR TIME AND RESOURCES CHANGE LIVES.

SCAN 
TO
GIVE

H O S P I C E A L L I A N C E . O R G



Accolades   &   Accomplishments
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Hospice Alliance 
is a not-for-profit 

organization dedicated 
to caring for the 

terminally ill and 
empowering those 
who support them. 
we strive to provide 
comfort in order to 

enhance the quality of 
life each day.

The Kenosha Area Chamber of Commerce selected Hospice Alliance as Best 
Place to Work in Kenosha County after reviewing nominations submitted by 
staff members.

For the 6th year in a row, Hospice Alliance was voted Best in Kenosha County 
in the Health and Wellness/Senior Care category. This award was received 
as the result of community voting organized by the Kenosha News.

Hospice Alliance was re-certified at the 5-Star (and highest) Level of We 
Honor Veterans national program developed by the National Hospice and 
Palliative Care Organization and the Department of Veteran Affairs. 

The Joint Commission re-accredited Hospice Alliance in both hospice and 
palliative care. The Gold Seal of Approval is an internationally recognized 
symbol of quality improvement and patient safety in healthcare.

Hospice Alliance has once again taken all the necessary steps to prove 
its good faith effort to achieve compliance with the Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA).

Exemplifying its mission of “adding life to days” and commitment to the 
community, Hospice Alliance launched its life enrichment program which 
offers engaging activities and programming such as bingo, sing alongs, and 
games to residents of area senior living homes.
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In September, we reached out to Hospice 

Alliance for assistance with my Grandma.  

The entire Hospice Alliance crew was the 

most professional, compassionate, amazing 

group of people. It was a rough time for 

us and everyone we encountered was so 

positive and upbeat. You are special people 

and we thank you for all you do.

-Mike Mertz,
Patient’s Grandson
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